	Utbildningsförvaltningen
Roger Johansson		
0476-550-32
roger.johansson@almhult.se


	

	




	[image: Älmhults kommuns logotype i färg, liggande format]
	
	

	
	
	2021-05-24	
	1(1)



	


Post Box 500, 343 23 Älmhult  Besök Stortorget 1, Älmhult  Telefon 0476-550 00  Fax 0476-552 00  E-post info@almhult.se  Webbplats www.almhult.se Organisationsnummer 212000-0647  Bankgiro 5720-0073
Information regarding the Covid-19 situation
The situation is now rapidly improving, with fewer reported cases in Älmhult and in Kronoberg. However, it is important that we don’t let our guard down for the remaining weeks in school/pre-school.
We would like to point out that it is still important to follow the recommendations and stay at home if you have symptoms and that we still do what we can to keep distance.
We will start next term in a precautious way and we will ask you to continue to leave and collect your child/children outdoors until further notice.
At Haganäs the ceremony for the students will be similar to last year, with a maximum of four people attending. Each family will be assigned a circle, in which they stay while the students celebrate their exam and leaving school.
Finally, I would like to thank you all. From what I hear you have all taken responsibility in this situation and have shown great understanding for our recommendations.
I wish you all a nice summer and hope that we get back to a somewhat more normal situation in the autumn. 



Roger Johansson
Head of Education
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